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June 6, 1988

Secretary of the Commission
Attn: DockeLing and Service Branch-

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
,

Washington, D.C. 20555' ' . ,

Dear Secretary,

This letter is in support of the proposed new NRC rule regarding
"clarification .of emergency planning requirements for low-power
licenses".

I urge that you approve this proposal as I feel that the energy which
can be-generated by the Seabrook Station is vital to the safety and
welfare of this area.

.Thank you'for your consideration

Very truly yours,

Leonard Bernstein, D.M.D.
60 Babcock Ptreet # 95,.

! Brookline, MA 02145-3055'
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